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Hindi Pakhwada 2022

 
The Embassy of India, Paramaribo organized “Hindi Pakhwada” (Hindi Fortnight) 

in the Mission from 14 September to 28 September 2022, as a part of India@75 

celebrated as “Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav”. 

 

The fortnightly programme commenced with a ‘राजभाषा ��त�ा (Official language 

Pledge) on September 14, 2022 by the Mission officials to use more Hindi in official 

work. During Hindi fortnight competitions held under four different categories such as 

“Official Work”, “Hindi Essay Writing”, “Hindi Poetry Writing” and “Hindi General 

Knowledge Quiz”. All mission officials and local staff participated in the competitions.  

 

A Prize distribution ceremony was organized on Thursday, 06 October 2022 at 

the Chancery premises. Ambassador Dr. Shankar Balachandran gave away Certificates 

and cash prizes to the winners and the participants of the Hindi fortnight competitions.  

 

A few photographs of the events are enclosed.
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